
SHOW NOTICE 
 
 

WILDWOOD KENNEL CLUB 
 

Has felt the need to postpone our December 28-30th 2021 Shows until Covid 19 cases subside. 
 

The Safety of our Judges, Exhibitors, Show Officials and their Families is our Concern. 
 

All Entries will be fully refunded in due course. 
 

We wish everyone a Very Safe and Joyous Holiday Season and look forward to seeing 
Everyone at our February 3 to 6th  2022 Shows. 

 
 

Seasons Greetings 
C. Dean Dennis 
613 583 3316 
 


